
 
   

 

 

 

                                                                                                                       19-06-2025 

 

NOTICE 
 

SPOT ADMISSION FYUGP SEMESTER-I  

 

 

     It is for information of all the aspiring candidates seeking admission into 

FYUGP SEM-I (B.A. 1st  Semester) at Murazar College and who have not been 

admitted yet, are asked to submit their hard copies of Applications to college office on 

20/06/2025 from 9.30 a.m. to 11.30 a.m. Merit list will be prepared in accordance with 

the availability of vacant seats. 

 

    Further, it is to be mentioned here that the candidates can also apply afresh 

citing various subject combination on 19/06/2025 for getting spot admission by 

submitting the same in the office of the Principal. 

 

   Again, the candidates belonging to SC, ST, OBC and other reserve categories 

must also submit their hard copies of applications for spot admission on 20/06/2025 

from 9.30 am to 11.30 am. 

 

Important  

   Attention is drawn that no hard copies of Application forms will be received 

after 11.30 a.m. on 20/06/2025 for spot admission process. All the respected guardians 

and candidates are requested not to make any request after the stipulated time. 
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                                                                                                          Murazar College 

 


